
 

Fall 2019 

 

Greetings Port North Residents and Businesses,  

 

I hope you had a wonderful summer and the beginning of the school year.  

The Board and I are looking forward to what’s in store for the Village as the year comes to a 

close and into 2020 and wanted to share some of the news with you.  

We have had a number of new stores, restaurants, and businesses join us this year, including TJ 

Maxx, Cactus Café, Harbor Deli Too, Danceworks, and Tonsa Automotive. We wish them luck 

and hope you all are enjoy the convenience and amenities these establishments have to offer 

our Village. Looking ahead, we have a number of very exciting initiatives taking form. We are 

entertaining the idea of a six sound stage movie studio to take over the existing 100,000 sq/ft 

building that was once the home of Publishers Clearinghouse. The Village land swap that has 

been going on for some time may finally come to fruition by the end of the year, and we are 

expecting funding from our elected officials to resurface a number of our roads in the near 

future. We believe that these projects will have an everlasting positive impact on our Village 

and we look forward to sharing more news as it becomes available.  

The Bay Walk Park keeps evolving, with this year’s additions being a bicycle service station and a 

garden clock. A very exciting educational component was installed in October as well. 

Please remember that with the beginning of the school year comes added vehicle traffic and 

pedestrians, especially our children. Obey all traffic signs, coming to a complete stop at all stop 

signs, and keep your speed down as you are traveling throughout the Village. 

I am always eager to hear from our residents. Please feel free to reach me directly at 516-233-

9581 with any questions or comments you may have.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mayor Bob 


